

March 12, 2020

Dear Families of the Moravian Center Adult Day,

This letter is to advise you that due to the recent pandemic of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) and the risk to clients who attend the program we would appreciate your diligence at this time. The Moravian Center Adult Day will begin taking temperatures on arrival to the center. If your loved one shows any of the following symptoms:

Fever

Cough

Shortness of breath

Nausea, Diarrhea and Vomiting,

Chills or Sweats

Your loved one will be sent home.

Moravian Center Adult Day intends to remain open unless we have a reported exposure. We strongly suggest families create a backup plan in the event we are required to close for the minimum of 14 days. If your loved one is exposed, or a family member is ill we must be notified immediately. If exposed at the center, you will be called immediately.

If you feel uncomfortable with your loved one being in a group setting during this time and intend to keep your loved one home, please notify the center of your plans.

As always if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call Zoe or Beverly at 717-490-6225.

RX LPN

Thank You

Beverly I. Ruiz

Center Manager/ LPN